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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 

To: Ralph Jaeger 
CG: 

Subject: 080121-WS - POD 70 Confidentiality request 

Friday, December 05,2008 8:26 AM 

Caroline Klancke; Katherine Fleming; Erik Sayler 

ok/ per this e-mail, i will return confidential DN 10999-08, in Docket 0801 21 -WS, back to the 
source. 
thanks. 

From: Ralph Jaeger 
Sent: Thursday, December 04,2008 11:33 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Caroline Klancke; Katherine Fleming; Erik Sayler 
Subject. FW: re: POD 70 Confidentiality request COM - 

ECR 

OPC 
RCP 

Please see below -- the parties and staff have agreed to use only the redacted (non-confidential) portions (Exh$#&oVs 
Response to OPC's Second Request for Production (POD 70), filed under Document No. 10998-08, and the 
Exhibit A. filed under Document No. 10999-08, should be returned to the utility. 

nbaLenrtlon. 
- 

ssc ~ From: Ralph Jaeger 
Sent: Thursday, December 04,2008 7:34 AM SGA __ 
To: Erik Sayler; Katherine Fleming 
Cc: Caroline Klancke; Bart Fletcher 
Subject: RE: re: POD 70 Confidentiality request 

Yes, I talked to Bart Fletcher yesterday and I thought he had already worked out with Katherine that we would make only the non- 
confidential (the redacted copy) portion of POD 70 an exhibit and return the confidential portion. If every one agrees, I will do an 
e-mail to the clerk requesting that Document No. 10999-08, Exhibit A, containing the unredacted confidential version of the utility's 
response to OPC's Second Request for Production (No. 70) be returned to the utility, but that Document No. 10998-08, containing 
Exhibit 8, the redacted non-confidential version of the utility's response to OPC's Second Request for Production (No. 70) be 
retained. 

ADM 

From: Erik Sayler 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03,2008 6:13 PM 
To: Ralph Jaeger; Katherine Fleming 
Cc: Caroline Klancke 
Subjeb: re: POD 70 Confidentiality request 

Ralph, 
how shall we handle the Motion now that staff doesn't need the unredacted/original POD 70 (Aqua Employment Compensation 
Analysis)? 

Katherine suggested a memo to the clerk and just return the stuff. 

els 

Erik L. Sayler 
Attorney 
m c e  ofthe General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 

12/5/2008 
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2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6199 - mainline 
850-413-6084 - direct 
850-413-6085 -fax 

DISCLAIMER: Please note: Florida has a umy bmadpublic records law. Most written communications to orfrom state oficials regarding stote business ore 
considered to bepublic records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
V y o u  receiued this e-mail in error, please notih the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this e-mail immediately. 
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